
St Faith’s String Music Afternoon 
 
On Sunday fifty strings pupils from seventeen different Cambridgeshire schools, including St 
Faith’s, joined forces to take part in a workshop organised by the European String Teachers 
Association. Violinist Marianne Olyver directed the ensemble with the Strings teachers from 
St Faith’s Music Department as the tutors. The strings players performed four sparkling 
pieces which were rehearsed in just under two hours. An astonishing performance and a 
glimpse of just how capable our young musicians are. It was wonderful to have St Faith’s 
pupils from Year 3 – Year 8 involved in the same performance showing exactly why music is 
so inclusive. Marianne Olyver then treated the large audience to a dazzling and inspirational 
solo performance to finish off the concert before dashing off to Hong Kong for her next 
engagement (http://www.olyver.com/) . 
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